
WE ARE MOVING 
February 2025 

In February 2025 Pauline’s Patchwork will be moving 

to the Grainstore Blandford.  We aim to be open on 

Monday 10th February, fingers crossed. Please check 

our website/Facebook for all updates including  

new opening hours. 

Our last day in Poundbury will be Saturday 18th  

January. 

From 20th January our telephone/WhatsApp will be 

07359 347623. 

Unit LB1-3, Grainstore  

Shaftesbury Lane 

Blandford Forum 

Dorset 

DT11 7EG 

www.paulinespatchwork.co.uk 

www.facebook.com/PaulinesPatchwork 



Please do not park 

in front of Mark 

Robbins Carpets 

NO PARKING 


